How are you doing? I am very fine. I have been in Japan for more than 2 weeks. This is a good season to see beautiful cherry blossoms in Japan. Spring has come already.

Thank you very much for your kindness when I was in N.Y. I want to say thank you again for your coming to the party, even though you were very busy. I had a great time at the party. It was a good memory for me. The only thing that I worried about was that I couldn't talk with you for a long time then.

After I came back from N.Y., a lot of things happend to me. The biggest thing is that I quit Fuji Television Network Inc. I had thought about my near future in N.Y. for 2 years. I would like to go to business school in America, though I am still interested in my job. I had been as a reporter for 7 years. To change my life needed me braveness. But several women who work in America encouraged me a lot. I would like to keep working in my life. I will become a good age to change my life and to study another thing. Because I majored in psychology when I went to the university.

I have no idea now what I will do after graduation from graduate school. But my first aim is to get in the business school. It would be very difficult for me to get in the school, because I am a foreign student and I will not be sent by the company. My dream is to do my own business.

Anyhow I will keep going ahead. I hope I will see you in N.Y. soon. I really want to be back to New York again. Please keep in touch with me. I think I will stay here until I will get admission from the school.

My address in Japan :3-22-18 Takaban Meguro-ku Tokyo

Japan

My zip code :152 My telephone number:Tokyo area code,03-714-4779 (my room

directly)

My telephone number: Tokyo area code, 03-791-4184 (my house)

I hope I can see you in the fall in New York.

Sincerely yours,
Naoko Dor

Naoko Doi